Huntsville Division

11:29

88-05908

MAY 18 1988

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 101 Marietta Street, N. W., Suite 2900 Atlanta, GA 30323

Attention: Mr. John Potter

Subject: License Renewal

Dear Sir:

We wish to renew our U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission License Number SUB-1334 for possession of depleted uranium which expires on June 30, 1988.

The uranium material is less than 0.2% U-235. It is cadmium plated and is used as shielding in Varian Linatron 400 X-ray units. The total weight of the material is less than 300 lbs. The material is used in our Radiographic Facility, Building 7345, located on Redstone Arsenal, AL.

The X-ray units are under the direct supervision of Mr. David P. Aycock. He has been in radiography at our facility continuously since 1974. He can be contacted at (205) 882-8339.

Our Radiation Protection Officer is Mr. James J. Robertson. Mr. Robertson first received training in radiation protection in 1963 and has had several refresher courses since that time. He has served as our R.P.O. since 1986.

Enclosed you will find our check for \$60.00 for renewal of the license.

May-6-0

\$2257 \$60 Exic

Muzzies

Rungly 18

ch returned 41/18

FEE EXEMPT

170.11(4/4)

Official Copy

3810200052 880629 REG2 LIC40 PD U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Attn: Mr. John Potter Page 2

If any questions arise on this matter, please contact Mr. Aycock at the number listed above.

Very truly yours,

John S. Epps

Manager

Testing Department

DPAycock: rw

Encl. (as stated)